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Money Matters with Mr Souter 

Year 5  have been enjoying their lessons with Mr Souter about ‘Money Matter.’ This weeks lesson was all 

about managing a budget and the children enjoyed taking part in role play. Mr Souter complimented the 

children are their excellent listening skills and understanding . Well done Year 5.  

This week Year 6 have been learning about managing money with Mr Souter. He complimented the class 

on their astounding knowledge and understanding. He commented that out of 300 classes he teaches in 

a year, they would be in his top 3. Well done Year 6.  

WELL DONE YEAR 6. It has been noticeable this week how caring and helpful Year 6 are to younger chil-

dren and to the adults in school. During breaktimes and lunchtimes, they are often on hand and offering 

to help when they someone in need. Well done Year 6. Keep it up.  

SPORTS COMPETITIONS 

Well done to Year 3 and 4 who took part in the ‘Inter Schools' Competition. You put in all 

your effort and demonstrated good skills and excellent sportsmanship. Well done. We are 

proud of you. 

Well done to children from Year 1 and Year 2 who joined a sports competition on Wednes-

day. We are so proud of you.  

Well done and thank you for all the children who raised 

money for the British Heart Foundation by  

taking part in a sponsored walk. You have a raised a  

tremendous £971.50.  

https://www.strichards-sacredheart.com/newsletter


Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 24th January– Year 6 Money Matters workshop 

Friday 2nd February– Year 5 Money Matters workshop 

Thursday 15th February– First Communion Preparation Session 2 

Thursday 14th March– First Communion Preparation Session 3 

Thursday 18th April– First Communion Preparation Session 4 

Thursday 16th May– First Communion Preparation Session 5 

Saturday 8th June– Proposed Date for First Communions 

   

 

 

The children  have had a wonderful time with the Nomad Rangers in our forest school. They have made 

bird feeders and learned about how important is it to care for wildlife in the winter months. The children 

showed great resilience in the wind and the rain and learned so much. 

St John Bosco 

Feast day– 31st January  

The children have been learning about John Bosco who is the patron saint of school 

children. He lived in Italy and founded the Salesian Fathers. St John Bosco said that 

you must teach children through love not punishment. He asks us all to, ‘Do good 

while you still have the time.’ 


